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Proposition 65 Declaration 

Thank you for your inquiry regarding Hanna Rubber Company’s approach to compliance with California’s 
Proposition 65 (also known as the Safe Drinking Water and Toxic Enforcement Act of 1986).  

At Hanna Rubber Company, we endeavor to adhere to the laws of all jurisdictions applicable to our operations, 
including Proposition 65. As a result, we pursue testing and/or include a warning label for any product which we 
reasonably believe may expose an individual to one or more of the chemicals designated on the list maintained 
by the California Office of Environmental Health Hazard Assessment.   

That list is available at the following link: https://oehha.ca.gov/proposition-65/proposition-65-list

Regards, 

Hanna Rubber Company

Hanna Rubber Company
908 West 25th Street 
Kansas City, MO 64108
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